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The Jouro Times

Vol. 1986-87 ] WEEK OF ocTOBER 20, 1986

If you would like to have an announcement of message included in The Touro
Times, please submit the information to Mrs. Toby Markowitz in Room 117 by
noon on Wednesday of each week.

UPCOMING EVENTS AND IMPORTANT DATES

Tuesday, October 21, 1986 Guest Speaker: Judge Leon Lazer
Topic: The Trials of an Appellate Court Judge
4:15 pm in the Moot Court Room

Wednesday, October 22, 1986 Guest Speaker: Congressman Robert Mrazek
3:15 in the Moot Court Room

Wednesday, October 22, 1986 Joint Program of the Nassau & Suffolk Bar
Associations

Guest Speakers: Theodore D. Hoffman, Esq.

President-elect, Nassau County Bar Assoc.

& Arlene Zalayet, Esq.

Chairperson, Young Lawyers Section, NCBA

4:15 in the Moot Court Room :
Wednesday, October 22, 1986 Faculty Meeting at 4:00pm in the Faculty Library
Thursday, October 23, 1986 Guest Speaker: Dean Uriel Reichman of the

Tel Aviv University School of Law

2:00 pm in Room 108

Thursday, October 23, 1986 Advisees Meeting with Professor Davis
9:30 pm in Room 109

Monday, October 27, 1986 Women's Bar Association Meeting
Guest Speaker: Ms. Ellen Nesbitt
3:00 pm in the Moot Court Room
See details below.

Tuesday, October 28, 1986 Distinguished Lecture Series
Guest Speaker: Christopher Sallon,
Noted London Barrister
6:00 pm in the Auditorium
See details below.

FROM THE DEAN'S DESK

During the next few weeks, there will be a number of important, exciting
events in the Law School. A great deal that is significant in legal education
takes place outside of the classroom. You should try to attend as many of these
events as possible.

On Wednesday, October 22, at 4:15 pm in the Moot Court Room, we launch a
four-part program that we are cosponsoring with the Nassau and Suffolk Bar
Associations. The title of the series is "The Practice of Law in the Real World
or, Is There Life After Law School?" Leading members of the Suffolk and Nassau
Bars will participate in the program including Theodore Hoffman, President-
elect of the Nassau Bar Association; Andrew Simon, Dean, Nassau Academy of Law,
and Thomas Maligno, Director of the Suffolk County Bar Association. There will
be notices throughout the school describing the topic of each of the sessions.
Not only do these programs afford a good educational opportunity but they also
provide an opportunity to develop contacts with practicing members of the Bar.
It is important that the Bar learn of the enthusiasm and intellectual accomplish-
ments of our students. Participating in sessions such as these is one way to
accomplish that goal.

On Thursday, October 23, Dean Uriel Reichman of the Tel Aviv University
School of Law will visit the Law School. As you know, we are in the process
of developing various relationships with Tel Aviv Law School. Dean Reichman
will deliver a lecture at 2:00 pm in Room 108. His topic will be the controversy
surrounding the recent investigation of the Internal Security Service in Israel.

Other worthwhile events during the week of October 20th are a. talk by Judge
Leon Lazer of the Appellate Division, Second Department on Tuesday, Oct. 2lst
and a talk by Congressman Robert Mrazek on Wednesday, Oct. 22nd.

On Tuesday, Oct. 28th, we launch a Distinquished Lecture Series at the Law
School. Our speaker is Christopher Sallon, a prominent British barrister.
His topic is "The Reform of the British Criminal Trial System." Mr. Sallon will
focus on recent developments in Great Britain that undermine the jury system.
Mr. Sallon will spend two days at the Law School, will visit classes, and will

meet with tbe Faculty. I urge you to take advantage of this unusual opportunity t
meet a leading member of the Bar of another country.



The.second session . of the Touro/Suffolk/Nassau. Bar. Program will be presented
‘on'Wednesday, Oct. 29th. at 3:15 pmiin the:'Moot Court Room. Andrew:Simon;
Dean, Nassau.Academy of Law. and.Joel Asarch, Counsel, Nassau Academy of Law will
be the speakers.

I repeat what I have said on other occasions; students are short changing
their legal education if they do not participate in the many worthwhile
activities at the Law School that occur outside of the classroom.

TEL AVIV UNIVERSITY LAW SCHOOL EXCHANGE
We are proud to be conducting a student exchange program in which five Touro
students will visit Israel for 10 days in late December. This will be follow-
ed by a visit to Touro by five Israeli students. Special meetings will be
arranged for Law Center students at Israeli courts, the Ministry of Justice,
and the Knesset. Students will live with Israeli families or law students.
Any student interested in this program should speak to Dean Cohen as soon
as possible. Dean Glickstein and Dean Cohen will meet with students planning
to participate in the program on Tuesday, Oct. 21lst at 4:30 pm in Dean
Glickstein's office.

MOOT COURT BOARD HAPPENINGS

The Moot Court Board cordially invites you to the semi-final rounds of the
John S. Bainbridge Moot Court Competition.

Both rounds will be held on November 2, 1986 in the Moot Court Room. The
semi~-final rounds will begin at 12:00 noon and the final round will begin
at 5:00 pm. We are proud to announce that the judges for the semi-final
rounds will be Suffolk County District Judges Anthony R. Corso, Joel L.
Lefkowitz and W. Bromley Hall. The judges for the final round will be the
Honorable Roger Miner (U.S. Court of Appeals, 2nd Circuit), John S. Bainbridge
and Carol Eisenberg (Taylor, Atkins and Ostrow, Esgs.)

Your support and attendance will be much appreciated by the Moot Court Board.

WOMEN'S BAR ASSOCIATION

The Women's Bar Association has invited Ellen Nesbitt to Touro. Ms Nesbitt,
a victim of discrimination in the Air National Guard, has taken her case to
court and will share this experience with us. This event will take place
on Monday, October 27th at 3:00 pm in the Moot Court Room. Please join us.
Refreshments will be served.

JOSEPHSON KLUWER BAR REVIEW INFORMATIONAL SESSION

On Monday, Oct. 20th, Paula Moskowitz, Development Manager and Regina Owens,
District Manager Of Josephson Kluwer Bar Review Course will present an inform-
ational session. Free sample Contract outlines will be distributed and
refreshments will be served. Ms. Moskowitz and Ms.Owens will speak at 3:00 pm
in Room B4 and will also be available to answer questions from 5:00 to 8:00 pm
in the Cafeteria.

1986-1987 STUDENT HANDBOOK OF LAW CENTER RULES AND REGULATIONS & CODE OF CONDUCT
If you have not already picked up your copy of the 1986-87 Student Handbook

of Law Center Rules and Requlations, please obtain a copy of it at the Mail
Room. You are expected to read both documents with care. If you have any
questions regarding either of these documents, please contact Dean Cohen.

FIRST-YEAR STUDENT ADVISEMENT PROGRAM
All First-year students who have not yet spoken with their Faculty Advisor

are encouraged to do so as soon as possible. If you have any questions, please
contact Dean Cohen.

TOURO BLOOD DRIVE

The Touro Blood Drive will take place on Tuesday, Nov. 1llth from 2:00-7:30 pm
in the Physical Therapy Clinic, Room 107. If you wish to register, please
see Tony DeRosa, SPTA or Mike Brown, SBA.

This Blood Drive is being sponsored by Touro SPTA, SBA and the Long Island
Blood Services of the American Red Cross.
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